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Passionate Advocacy for Cannabis Legalisation 

 

Dear Legalise Cannabis Party 

 

I am writing to you as a long-time advocate and experienced user of cannabis, with over 40 years 
of personal exploration and self-education in the realm of hemp and cannabis. My journey has 
been one of continuous learning and discovery, driven by a deep passion for this plant and its 
potential to positively impact our society. 

 

Firstly, I believe that the legalisation of cannabis is not just a matter of personal choice but a crucial 
step towards a more informed, responsible, and compassionate approach to drug policy. By 
legalising cannabis, we can shift the focus from criminalisation to regulation, ensuring safer access, 
quality control, and harm reduction measures for users. 

 

Furthermore, cannabis legalisation has immense potential for economic growth and job creation. 
It opens up opportunities for small businesses, entrepreneurs, and farmers, leading to a thriving 
industry that contributes to our economy. The tax revenues generated from legal cannabis sales 
can be allocated towards important social programs, education, and healthcare initiatives. 

 

From a health perspective, cannabis has shown promising therapeutic benefits for various medical 
conditions, including chronic pain, anxiety, epilepsy, and PTSD. Legalisation would enable patients 
to access medical cannabis treatments under proper supervision and guidance, improving their 
quality of life and reducing reliance on potentially harmful pharmaceuticals. 

 

Moreover, legalising cannabis aligns with the principles of personal freedom and individual rights. 
Adults should have the autonomy to make informed choices about their recreational and medicinal 
preferences, without fear of criminal repercussions. It's about respecting the rights of responsible 
adults while implementing safeguards to protect vulnerable populations, such as minors. 

 

I urge you to consider the overwhelming evidence and public support for cannabis legalisation. 
It's a progressive step towards a more just, equitable, and enlightened society. By embracing 
legalisation, we can unlock the full potential of cannabis, benefiting our economy, health system, 
and social fabric. 

 

Thank you for considering my perspective and the voices of countless individuals who share a 
vision of a future where cannabis is legal, regulated, and responsibly integrated into our society. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tihema Elliston 

Former Candidate for Legalise Cannabis Party NSW 
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